
PTA  
Annual General Meeting 

Tuesday 19 June 2018 
7:00 pm 

The 2018 AGM will take place in the school 
hall from 7:00 pm.   

Refreshments will be served.  
All parents are invited to attend.  

What is the PTA? 

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is an organisation 
of parents and staff. Its role is to encourage closer links 
between home and school. 

PTAs are best known for their fundraising work, but they 
have a useful social function too.  

For the latest news, please like our Facebook page: 
www.facebook.com/CrossdalePTA 


